
Pet Pals Therapy Dogs Wish You Happy Holidays

Early Success of Pet Pals Support for
Low Income Spay and Neuter Clinics

This month we are celebrating!   Our vision of regular,
low-cost spay/neuter clinics for lower-income Jefferson
County residents is coming true. This month our
funding will support three clinics - two at Center Valley
Animal Rescue (CVAR) and one at the Humane
Society of Jefferson County (HSJC), providing clients
with low or no-cost spay/neuter surgeries. Early
numbers show that our funds are going almost four
times farther than they did in the past with our private
vet clinic vouchers.  And MORE animals are being



served!  Because our funds are not being depleted so
quickly, we are confident that we can ensure
continuation of these services for the long term and
meet the needs of our community.

We are excited to be working as a team with the other
non-profit animal organizations in our community for
the benefit of companion animals and their
families. Our partners provide many other essential
services to animals but money donated to OMPP will
be used ONLY for supporting low-income community
spay/neuter services. Thanks to your support, our
vision has become a reality.

Visit our
website

At our website, you'll find the schedule of upcoming spay and neuter clinics, more
photos of our therapy dogs in their holiday finery, and other news.

Salish Coast Read to Rover
​Reading Circle Going Strong

Every Wednesday morning, Denise Aedan, librarian at Port Townsend's Salish
Coast Elementary School, hosts an on-line reading circle with Read to Rover dogs.
She has been working with Salish Coast Read to Rover coordinator, Laura Joshel.

Denise with Lumie, Chico and Leo
wait for all the kids to arrive on Zoom.

It turns out that one of the highlights of
this program is that the kids get to bring
their own pets to share. We've been
introduced to their dogs, cats, and
gerbils. This is a "feature" that could
never be included in a traditional Read
to Rover program and the kids seem to
love it. The kids take turns reading
books of their choosing and listen to
wonderfully produced videos of books
read by Denise.

Tribute to
​Kate Schumann



Kate Schumann’s recent death has
saddened the hearts of everyone in
the Pet Pals family. She made
many significant contributions to
our organization and to the greater
community of animal lovers and
advocates, including creating the
Read to Rover program. We cherish
Kate’s legacy.

​Read more

Please Contribute!
​Our programs are supported
by donations and fundraising
events. Approximately 85% of
our funds go directly toward
helping animals.

Olympic Mountain Pet Pals is a
501(c)(3) (non-profit) organization.
Please consider donating today.

Donate

Olympic Mountain Pet Pals 
 P.O. Box 1466,

Port Hadlock, WA 98339
(360) 385 3950

Contact
Us

 ​


